Sonja Birr

From: Robert Popp <rjpopp15@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, October 20, 2024 8:38 AM
To: Greg Minikel

Subject: External: Summit Pond

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr. Minikel,

In regard to Popp Subd # 4, S 19th street is almost complete now. With the City of Manitowoc’s policy on retention
ponds Popp Enterprises is requesting the city to consider taking ownership of Summit Pond. Viebirher Engineers did an
inspection last winter when it was frozen. That report should be on file with you.

Sincerely,

Robert J. Popp

Popp Enterprises, LLC

Be Alert !
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